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To: Forward Planning
Cc: Janet Otite
Subject: Edgware Broadwalk
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** Warning External Email ** 
 
Dear all, 
 
I support all the representaƟons submiƩed by Save Our Edgware and Edgware Community AssociaƟon. 
The current form of the Local Plan documents is not easily accessible for ordinary residents to provide informed 
comments. Also the Ɵmeliness for reviewing and absorbing hundreds of pages of technical informaƟon is unrealisƟc 
for ordinary individuals. 
Let us maintain the community buzz at Edgware Broadwalk, from the accessibility of the shops, cafes and to the TFL. 
Not bombard this suburb of Greater London with towering apartments buildings that block sunlight to its exisƟng 
residents. 
I rave about the reason I moved to this area in the first place; the staƟon, the high street and in parƟcular the 
Broadwalk! 
Please take into consideraƟon the residents that have lived here for a two months, five years, how about 13 years 
who cherish the accessibility of the Broadwalk and all the amazing retailers that thrive in it- from a place to get your 
weekly shopping, to a place to treat yourself to a coffee or even to sit down for a moment. 
Please save our Edgware. 
 
Signed by Janet OƟte, 
Vivian OƟte 
 
 
 




